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Farmers Ending Hunger is pleased to lend its support to SB 479. There is an extreme 

shortage of animal processing facilities in Oregon. Our efforts to have more meat 

animals donated through us to the Oregon Food Bank Network are made that much 

harder because of this. Anything that can be done to improve access, inspection and 

ultimately make more meat products available is greatly encouraged and supported. 

 


